
 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN INTERNATIOFNAL STUDENTS 

PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 
 

 

The Office of Dean, International Students is arranging a series of interactive seminars on the 

subject "Higher Studies in Europe" from August 22-24 according to the schedule given 

below. At each venue, the discussion will be directed according to the particular discipline, so 

participants are requested to choose the venue accordingly.  The expert is a part of the 

European Research Council and the Academic Cooperation Association. The sessions will 

cover the overall teaching-learning system in Europe and its academic culture. It will include 

details on issues of application, accommodation and scholarships in Europe. It is an 

opportunity for students interested in higher education in Europe. 

*SCHEDULE* 

*August 22 * 

UILS Moot Court Hall 1.30-2.30 PM 

English Auditorium 3.00-4.00 PM 

*August 23 * 

 

ISSER 10-11 AM 

 

*August 24* 

 

Physics Auditorium 11-12 PM 

Kindly circulate this announcement in your department and please get it put up on the notice board. 

 

Thanks 

 

Regards 

 

Deepti 



Prof. Deepti Gupta 

Dept. of English 

Panjab University 

 

Dean, International Students 


